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John Kozlowski

From: John Kozlowski <John@Kozlowski.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2016 8:26 AM

To: 'Jack Cross'

Subject: Your call

Jack, 
 
It is a joy to hear from you. 
 
The issue of women is difficult.  They will rip your heart out.  The Lord calls us to a very clear role.  It is very hard.  Do it 
anyway.  Seek the Lord first as He makes it clear what you should do. 
 
In May, shortly after my move, I did a video “Kozlowski-2016-05-28+3;Where you will need to contend”.  There are 
numerous copies of it in Lexington and you should have no problem finding it.  Zadok received a USB drive for his 
birthday that has it.  Please consider watching it, perhaps with your siblings and your mom.  I suggest it offers thoughts 
that you should deal with now in your life.  It would be a joy to discuss it with you. 
 
As long as I have breath, I will try to remain available to you.  Please feel free. 
 
I love you! 

John Kozlowski 

Email: John@Kozlowski.org ● Phone: (423) 716-6432 

Kozlowski.org ● Distinctivist.com ● ShofarNexus.com  

Fear God and keep his commandments, for this is the whole duty of man. 

Ecclesiastes 12:13 
 

 

 


